
  

  
 

Tell Google how to improve their 

search engine!  
 

Do you have children ages 7, 9, or 11?  
 

We’re researching how children search using the 

internet. If you and your child would like to 

participate, please call us at (301) 405-7406 or  

email Beth or Leshell at hcil.search@gmail.com or 

visit http://www.cs.umd.edu/hcil/KidsSearch/ 

 
 

For more information about our lab or our sponsoring 

faculty, visit www.cs.umd.edu/hcil or 

www.umiacs.umd.edu/~allisond  

 

  


